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From: Haley, Nikki

Sent: Wednesday, April 27, 2016 8:00 PM

To: Haltiwanger, Katherine

Cc: Webb, Beth

Subject: Re: MUSC

We need to coordinate a meeting with Cheryl and Philip. I am happy to facilitate the meeting but will need names of 

pharmaceutical companies in our state.  

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

On Apr 27, 2016, at 5:56 PM, Haltiwanger, Katherine <KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 

Governor, 

  

Philip Hall is the Dean of MUSC’s School of Pharmacy.  His number is 843.860.8535.  Beth, I 

can talk to you about this.   

  

Thanks, 

Katherine  

  

Katherine Haltiwanger 

Deputy Chief of Staff-Operations 

Governor Nikki R. Haley 

1205 Pendleton Street 

Columbia, SC 29201 

direct: 803.734.5150 

fax: 803.734.5167 

  


